
 

Elementary Restructuring to be Explored 
By Lance Ridgely, Superintendent, West Central Valley 
 
The West Central Valley Schools will be evaluating the current structure of grades K-5. 
Currently, the district has 2 elementary buildings, one in Stuart and one in Dexter and both host 
all grades K - 5. The Elementary Restructuring Study Committee will meet 4 times over the 
course of the next two months to determine how we can best serve our elementary students. 
This committee will have representation from parents, staff, administrators and the West Central 
Valley School Board.  
 
After the group has had the opportunity to discuss the different options the committee will be 
sharing its findings with the public. This will occur through public meetings held at the two 
elementary buildings for the WCV Schools. The public meetings are scheduled for the week of 
January 7th, but times and specific locations have not been determined at this time. For the 
most current information regarding these efforts visit the WCV web page (www.wcv.k12.ia.us) 
and find the Elementary Restructuring Link.  
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